Queensland News.

News from here is on the brief side, which indicates most up here are getting by okay. I spent four days in Tweed Heads Hospital with a virus recently and Lyn caught it from me. One gets more vulnerable with age.

Lyn and I had the pleasure of joining in the celebration s with George Coulson who turned 80 on the 2nd February. It was a very happy occasion. Bettye was a good host.

The majority of the 2/2nd boys would now be 80 or older - something most would never have expected to make. 

Col & Jeanette Andrews are off to a good start in their caravan park venture in Laidley. Both are capable people and they should do well.

The recent bountiful rains in Queensland have given the State more hope. It has been a devastating drought on the outer areas but Queenslanders are tough and will bounce back. 

I understand Ralph & Sheila Conley have booked in for the Safari. We intend going all being well.

I hope to have more news for you for the June Courier.

Kindest regards, Ron Archer.

                                                   00000

